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July 17th. 1914.

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 16th, instant with reference to the Rama

lock-up. In reply I beg to say that the tenders for

this building are at present being considered by His

Excellency the Governor General in Council. It

is expected that a decision will be arrived at in

a few days and you will be advised.

Yours very truly,

Acting Deputy Superintendent General.

James Doyle, Esq..

Orillia, Ont.
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